
 

involved/events). If you have 

any questions, please contact 

Asako Yamamuro at 503-559

-0885 or molallariver-

watch@gmail.com. 

F 
or 25 years, two times 

each year, Molalla River 

Watch has led volunteers to 

help cleanup and beautify the 

Molalla River. We adopted 

12 miles of the Molalla River 

in the Molalla Recreation 

Corridor in 1992 through 

SOLVEõs Adopt-A-River pro-

gram. 

 

Everyoneõs hard work is defi-

nitely paying off since there 

is significantly less trash to 

pickup compared to 25 years 

ago! We truly appreciate all 

of our volunteers who have 

helped to make the Molalla 

River more enjoyable and 

beautiful. 

 

Please join us for our 

25th Annual Fall Molalla 

River Cleanup & En-

hancement on Saturday, 

October 7 at 9am.  

 

Please help us continue the 

tradition this fall and meet at 

Feyrer Park for registration 

and a safety talk. Participants 

will then disperse to pick up 

trash in the Molalla Recrea-

tion Corridor or other pub-

lic access sites. Volunteers 

will also have the choice of 

helping with a trailwork im-

provement project in the 

Corridor. Afterwards, partic-

ipants return to Feyrer Park 

for a Volunteer Appreciation 

Barbecue. 

 

You can register on the day 

of the event at Feyrer Park 

or pre-register from the 

SOLVE website

(www.solveoregon.org/get-
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Cake from our Spring Cleanup Event reads, òHappy 25th Birthday 

Molalla River Watch. Thank You Volunteers for Helping to Keep 

the Molalla River Beautiful.ó  

These volunteers helped plant 

56 Douglas fir & western hem-

locks during our Spring Cleanup 

Event. 

On April 29, 53 volunteers 

helped to pick up 1,100 pounds 

of trash & one tire. 
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